
   

 

 

 

Save the Date! What’s New with Winter Respiratory Viruses? 
 

 

Join us for our next VFC Afternoon TEAch 

webinar: What’s New with Winter Respiratory 

Viruses? 

 

 
This Afternoon TEAch webinar will be the last of 2024, 
covering winter respiratory diseases and Advisory 
Committee on Immunization Practices (ACIP) updates along with the upcoming VFC 
recertification process commencing January 2025. This session is intended for providers 
enrolled in the California Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program.   
 
When: Thursday, December 5, 2024, 12:00 pm – 1:00 pm (PT)  
  
Register for the VFC Afternoon TEAch webinar here! 
 
By the end of the webinar, attendees will be able to: 

• Explain general respiratory vaccination reminders and ACIP updates and apply them to 
their immunization practice. 

• Understand and complete the VFC recertification process for the upcoming program 
year on the myCAvax platform. 

• Identify resources for immunizing against respiratory diseases this winter season and 
VFC Program recertification. 

 
 
“Afternoon TEAch with CDPH” is a webinar series offered to California providers. Always held 
at noon for approximately an hour, these free online webinars cover a variety of immunization 
topics to help in your daily immunization work. We hope to see you for some Afternoon TEAch.  

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7IMDuZUDSvitoEsMExIh4Q#/registration

